NWT Hub Email

W-2 NWT Hub
You are moving right along with W-2 NWT! We recognize that NWT is a process. You can connect with trainers and other new workers while you complete initial NWT during our New Worker Training Hub. The NWT Hub is a place for you to ask questions, reinforce your learning, and discover additional resources. The NWT Hub is held every Tuesday morning from 9:00am-10:00 am online via Zoom. https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85287627641. The flyer attached to this email contains additional information regarding the NWT Hub.

If you have any questions, contact us at PTTTrainingSupport@wisconsin.gov. We look forward to connecting with you at the next NWT Hub!
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